
Opinion: More sleight of hand
with gas tax hikes
By Jon Coupal, Orange County Register

If Gov. Jerry Brown and members of the California Legislature
think that the backlash against the car and gas tax increases
will subside any time soon, they are mistaken. The controversy
continues to dominate both traditional and social media and,
in  fact,  the  more  that  taxpayers  learn  about  these
transportation  tax  hikes  the  angrier  they  get.

Our  political  elites  are  learning  that  taxes  on  cars  and
gasoline  remain  very  unpopular  because  they  fall
disproportionately  on  the  working  Californians  —  which  is
where the majority of voters reside.

And the resentment might only grow when the taxes actually
kick. Just wait until the bills from the DMV start showing up
in the mail starting in January of next year and the gas tax
increase starts even earlier in November of this year.
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